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j MEMORANDUM FOR: V. Stello, Director, Division of Operating Reactors
i THRU:

|
D. G. Eisenhut, Assistant Director for Operational

Technology. Division of Operating Reactors
i

; FROM: W. R. Butler, Chief, Plant Systems Branch. Division
j of Operating Reactors
t

; SUBJECT: OCONEE 1, 2, and 3 - DEDICATED SHUTD04i SYSTEM

j
On March 7.1978, representatives of D0R and DSS met to discuss the
minimum fire pmtection system requirements when a dedicated shutdown

i

system is proposed and the minimum s.'.utdown system requirernents when
; one division of all safety systems will not be available following a

fire. Information concerning these issues was presented in the:

;
enclosed memorandia, dated February 24. 1978, on the same subject.
(Enclosure 1)

4

| The decisions reached at this meeting are shown on Enclosure 2.

A list of attendees is shown on Enclosure 3.

! l

{ W. R. Butler, Chief
; Plant Systems Brnnch
!

.

Division of Operating Reactors'

| Contact:
'

R. Ferguson
! 492-8077

!

Enclosures: As stated
' '

cc: D. Eisenhut T. Wambach|

: !R. Tedesco M. Williams
i V. Benaroya K. Galler

P. Matthews D. Vassallo -

C. Long PSB Sect. ion C
j R. Ferguson
i
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